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The Honorable Robert Olson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Commerce 

Statehouse, Room 236A-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Olson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 259 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 259 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 259 would amend workers compensation procedures by allowing a healthcare 

provider's medical report to be admissible as testimony in workers compensation cases without 

requiring other foundational evidence. 

 

 The Department of Labor indicates the enactment of the bill would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor  


